
THS Performance Arts Booster Meeting 
Minutes: January 3, 2022 at 7:00pm, Virtual Meeting  
 

Call to order was made by Michele De La Rosa at 7:00pm.  

o 1st Margaret Zimmerman  

o 2nd Terry Moore 

o Unanimous vote to start meeting.  

 

Review of last month’s meeting minutes: 

• Change note about using paypal to give butter on the bullet about paying dues.  

• Motion to accept to the minutes as corrected above.  

o 1st Mary Guzman  

o 2nd Thea Rudland  

 

Treasurer’s Report 

• We are almost breaking even on the bingo fundraiser costs.  

• Cost of the costumes has been reimbursed to Mrs. Zimmerman 

• Benefit money is not in the budget yet. 

• Motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report  

o Alicia Agnolia  

o Terry Moore  

 

Director’s Report: 

• With everything being postponed or canceled there is not much to report this month.  

• Kids did a great job with Ms. Allison. 

• It has been a challenge with all shows being postponed and so many students absent to coordinate new dates. 

• Winter concert will be rescheduled for either January 11 or 12th, 2022 at 7pm. Will let everyone know once the 

date is confirmed. Winter concert attire will be the same.  

• Looking at dates in spring to reschedule the benefit concert. Hoping to not have to wear masks in spring.  

• Discussed having the beginning part of the benefit concert will be some show case material and alumni sets. 

• All shows as of now will be masked.  

• Important dates for scheduling, rehearsals, performances and directions will be posted on google classroom. 

Please check often. 

• Please remember to pay all choir dues. You can mail a check or pay on THSPAB.org using the Give Butter option.  

 

Bingo 

• It was discussed and agreed on that bingo should be postponed due to the spike in COVID.  

• Looking into dates in either March or April.  

• Discussed the possibility of a virtual bingo. 

• If the need to cancel bingo happens, the question of being able to use donations and sponsor money towards a 

different fundraising event was brought up, like golf in the spring or an online auction.  

• We do still have some good donations coming in.  

• We also have enough packets for about 100 people and have plenty of supplies.  

• A formal inventory of supplies will be taken when we have an approximate number and see what we need.  

• We will need lots of help and volunteers throughout the day. A sign up sheet will be sent around.  

• Bingo committee meetings will pick up again soon.  Please look out for emails with the information on the 

meetings.  



 

 

 

Fundraisers 

• Would like to be able to have a successful fundraiser this year.  

• Give butter is doing well 

• Need a big fundraiser to help build back up the funds lost during the pandemic 

• Any ideas on new fundraising ideas are welcome. No idea is a bad idea.  

• Possible Joe Corby’s, Tupperware and Scentsy fundraisers were discussed.  

 

No New Business to discuss. 

 

Next General Meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 14th at 7pm in the choir room.  

  

Close: 

• A motion to close the general meeting was made. 

o 1st by Thea Rudland 

o 2nd Mary Guzman  

 

 


